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en or Vic President
Fax 72 64 69

UeEr NwYo*wision September 17, 1998

L-98-184

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 2
Docket No. 50-412, License No. NPF-73
Request for Additional Information (RAI), BVPS Unit 2
IPEEE Response Date Extension

By letter dated July 28,1998, NRC requested additional information regarding the
Individual Plant Examination of External Events (IPEEE) for Beaver Valley Power
Station Unit No. 2. The letter requested a response within 60 days of receipt of the
letter, which was received by Duquesne Light Company on August 3,1998. The
purpose of this letter is to request additional time to respond to the RAI.

Additional time of 45 days is being requested to respond to portions of the fire
events questions and to provide a detailed response to the RAI. The response to the RAI

i

for Beaver Valley Unit No. 2 IPEEE will be provided by November 16,1998.

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please contact Mr. S. H. Hobbs,
Director, Safety and Licensing at (412) 393-5203.

Sincerely,

g_u&p j
Sushil C. Jain

Mr. D. S. Brinkinan, Sr. Project Managerc:

Mr. D. M. Kern, Sr. Resident Inspector %g
Mr. H. J. Miller, NRC Region I Administrator

DEllVERING

QUALITY
$[#$$o!ko$$o

!

2
QERGV

|
|


